
Hi, 
 
I am live in District 44 and I am writing to let you know that I am in support of SB 998. I frequently ride 
my bicycle but also occasionally drive an automobile and believe that this bill will still allow safe streets 
while making biking more convenient and accessible to people especially in low-traffic residential areas. 
Please work towards a yes vote on this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Ali Hadiashar 
 


